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Mr. Chairmen:  
 
The ALC - Game & Fish/State Police Subcommittee met with officials representing the 
Department of Arkansas State Police on Wednesday, September 23, 2015, at the State Police 
Headquarters for an overview of the five Arkansas State Police Divisions, including the Highway 
Patrol Division, Criminal Investigation Division, Crimes Against Children Division, Administrative 
Services Division, and Regulatory & Building Operations Division.   
 
Colonel William J. Bryant, Director, State Police, reported that this year marks the 80th year of 
the Arkansas State Police.  Colonel Bryant highlighted past achievements and outlined key 
issues facing the department, including the continued recruitment of qualified individuals and 
officer safety development through an increase in mandatory training programs involving 
weapons and defensive driving.   
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
______________________________                          _______________________________ 
Senator Bobby J. Pierce                Representative Josh Miller 
 


